Downie, Chelsea

From: Jon-Stephen Hedges <frhedges@stathanasius.org>
Sent: Monday, May 14, 2012 1:59 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: BOCH/CG/SCHAC

Chaplain Fr. Jon-Stephen Hedges, CTR, EMT-B
frhedges@stathanasius.org
Voice: (805) 968-1903
Snail mail: 6877 Fortuna Rd.
Isla Vista, CA 93117

Dear Supervisors. Esteemed servants of the County we love,

The merger of BOCH/ CG and SCHAC proposed before you is an elegant balance in which the parts become
greater than their sum and are yet not dissolved in the process. Those of us who have labored long on previous
collaborations should be encouraged that we finally will be consistently co- laboring in the same direction using a shared
“road map.”

| have looked at the plan, though some details are yet in progress, and | like what | see. If | may be of any service
in the delivery of this, | am (as always) your servant.

With affection and respect,

Fr.Jon



